
MINUTES NOVEMBER 21st 2009

Item 1 Derek has a embroidered badge based on the Official badge that 
was originally provided by Kancho. Shaun has indicated he has  
someone getting the wire ones produced. The embroided badges 
cost $20 each (per 10 badges) At this stage we don’t have a price 
for the wire ones. People will be able to buy them when they 
become available. Derek is to look into getting ties made. John has 
indicated he will lend Derek his tie to use as a sample.

Item 2 Standard criteria will stand on gradings. How people present at the 
gradings will remain the dominant decision for their results.

Item 3 People  turning  16  should  present  for  a  senior  grade within  12  
months to sit for a senior grade.

Item 4 John Hart has resigned as the treasurer as it was felt that due to 
the distance involved and getting money transferred around the  
country making it difficult to do banking. It was decided that Alba 
would become the treasurer.

Item 5 It was decided that the camp would remain at Kongorong, but if  
anyone wanted to host the camp it would be looked at.

Item 6 It was decided that Black Belts should be encouraged to attain JKF 
GojuKai membership and to possiblly grade in the JKF GojuKai  
system

Item 7 Seishikan Australia to presume all those who attempt to grade Ni 
Dan and above attend the Seishikan Summer Camp, to encourage 
and ensure all Black Belt Grading’s above Shodan are carried out 
under the highest possible scrutiny and ensure applicants show a 
level of commitment deserved of the higher grade.

Item 8 It was decided that Shihan Phil,  will look at the kata and then will  
confer with John & Alba


